
Pheasey and Paddock Local Neighbourhood Partnership - 11th July, 2005 
 
Venues for Future Meetings 
 
 
Purpose of Report 
 
The purpose of the report is to enable Members of the Pheasey and Paddock Local 
Neighbourhood Partnership (LNP) to give consideration to the time and venue, within 
the LNP area, for their meetings. 
 
Recommendations 
 
To agree the venues suggested for future meetings set out in the report and to 
confirm that meetings will commence at 6.00 p.m. 
 
Financial and Legal Considerations 
 
The financial cost of holding meetings of the LNP at venues within the LNP area will 
be met from existing budgets. 
 
Meetings of the LNP will be open to the public.  Notice of the meetings, therefore, 
needs to be posted at the proposed venues in accordance with the Local 
Government (Access to Information) Act, 1985. 
 
Venues 
 
It is important for the venues for the meetings of the LNP to be as accessible for as 
many people as possible across the LNP area.  The Partnership has agreed, 
therefore, to hold the meetings at different venues within the LNP area, alternating, 
availability permitting, between Pheasey and Paddock. 
 
Venues need to be accessible, as far as possible, by public transport, have car 
parking facilities and be accessible to people with disabilities. 
 
Proposed venues are as follows:- 
 

(11th July, 2005   Beacon Church, Collingwood Drive) 
 
17th October, 2005   Venue in Paddock to be confirmed 
 
17th January, 2006   Pheasey Park Farm Community 
     Association, Hillingford Avenue 
 
11th April, 2006   St. Martins Church Hall, Daffodil Road 

 
The Partnership has previously agreed that meetings should commence at 6.00 p.m. 
 
Contact Officer 
Helen Owen 
Constitutional Services 
Tel:  01922 652017 
owenh@walsall.gov.uk 


